
Greetings from the Prudential Committee, Sherwood Greens Road Improvement 
and Maintenance District! 
 
We hope this finds you all well. 
 
We are writing to you today to update you on some of the things that we’ve been 
doing in the district and to ask for your help.  
 
As you may know the prudential committee is responsible for allocating your road 
district taxes to various needs in the district. Ongoing maintenance costs such as 
snow plowing, ditch clearing and lake monitoring, all come from this budget. 
Larger expenses also are paid though these funds. In the recent past, we’ve 
replenished the sand at the beach, added substantial materials, graded, raked and 
rolled Long Bow Lane East and Long Bow Lane West (all of which were long 
overdue).  
 
Here is where we need your help. Payment of road district taxes has been lagging 
this year and we really need these funds. If you’ve already paid up and are 
current, we whole heartedly thank you!  
 
This year, timely payment is especially important as there was a mix up in tax 
revenue disbursements from the town. Based on deposits made in months of May 
June, and July it seemed like we had sufficient funds to take on a big project, (the 
mailbox shed and resurfacing of Silver Leaf road). Unfortunately, we were 
unaware that later month funds would be reduced due to tax abatement refunds. 
If we were in receipt of outstanding taxes due, we would be better able to 
continue with maintenance and some very much needed road repairs. 
 
So if you haven’t, please catch up now! 
 
We hope you all enjoy 2023 and have a happy, prosperous, and healthy new year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Prudential Committee 
Sherwood Greens Road Improvement and Maintenance District 
 


